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AUSTRALIAN GOVERNMENT 
Department of the Energy and Environment 
epbc.referrals@environment.gov.au 
 
Re: Comment on EPBC Act Referral Number 2017/8074 
CANBERRA BRICKWORKS DEVELOPMENTS PTY LTD/Residential Development/Blocks 1, 7, and 
20; Section 102 Yarralumla, ACT./Australian Capital Territory/The Canberra Brickworks 
Precinct, Blocks 1, 7, and 20 Section 102, Yarralumla, ACT 
 
 
CC. 

• ACT Chief Minister and Member for Kurrajong, Mr Andrew Barr MLA 
barr@act.gov.au 

• ACT Assistant Speaker and Member for Kurrajong, Ms Elizabeth Lee MLA 
lee@parliament.act.gov.au 

• ACT Minister and Member for Kurrajong, Mr Shane Rattenbury MLA 
rattenbury@act.gov.au 

• ACT Minister and Member for Kurrajong, Ms Rachel Stephen-Smith MLA 
stephen-smith@act.gov.au 

• Federal Member for Canberra, The Hon. Gai Brodtmann, MP 
Gai.Brodtmann.MP@aph.gov.au 

• CEO, Executive Director, Managing Director, National Capital Authority, Mr Andrew Smith 
andrew.smith@natcap.gov.au 

 
 
 
 
The Yarralumla Residents Association is pleased to provide comment on the recent EBPC Act Referral 
concerning the urban development of the Canberra Brickworks Precinct. 
 
We are concerned that this referral is being reviewed without a draft Master Plan and details of 
works proposed for the quarry area. We are also concerned about the loss of Golden Sun Moth 
habitat within the Canberra Brickworks Precinct, particularly given the 3-fold increase in Golden Sun 
Moth habitat in the adjoining area near Dudley Street in just 3 years.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
David Harvey 
President, Yarralumla Residents Association 
9 November 2017 


